
Emergency Text Messages from LPE

LPE Families:

The ProCare system offers an option for you to receive a direct text message from LPE in 

the event of an emergency, in order to set that up in our system we would need to know 

your cell phone carrier (AT&T, TMobile, etc). If you would like to opt into this please fill out 

the information below and return it with the rest of your welcome packet.

Thank you,

Milli 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________

Mom’s cell phone carrier:___________________________________________________

Dad’s cell phone carrier: ___________________________________________________


